Notice for B.E (Civil & Construction) students

7™ Semester FYDP Exam

This is to inform all the B.E (Civil & Construction) students that 7" Semester Final Year Design
Project (FYDP) exam will be held from Monday, 20 February, 2023.

Students need to do the following with respect to the FYDP 7" Semester Evaluation:

1. Go through the FYDP Guidelines available at the following link:
https://drive.google.com/file/d/16aN6wzvNfsHQO96IMWHSVzMha Lw-cli/view?usp=share link

2. FYDP reports and PowerPoint Presentations (PPT) should be submitted as per following
downloadable template.
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1gENfBhpGQhWpalXUK-
a2Wws5dUm _rfS1/edit?usp=share link&ouid=113440729626709138373&rtpof=true&sd=true

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1Ha3mlve3TxIf-
yGpXRbalgdRSnQHUd1X/edit?usp=share link&ouid=113440729626709138373&rtpof=true&sd=
true

3. Last date of submission of FYDP Report is Wednesday, 15 February, 2023 (4:30 pm).
You are required to submit 3 spiral bound copies of FYDP report.

4. Last date of submission of FYDP PPT is Friday, 17 February, 2023 (11:59 pm).
Use the following link for submission of PPT.

https://forms.gle/azelvZB19SXS2BjA8

IMPORTANT NOTE: It is to be noted that only the PPTs submitted through google classroom
would be allowed for presentations. Students CANNOT bring their own USB’s on the date of
exam for presentation. Evaluation will not be conducted incase students are unable to submit
PPT through above link. Failure to meet the deadlines will result in deduction of student’s
grades.
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